EAGLES ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION MINUTES

August 8, 2017
Attendees:
Karen Russell* Debbie Hardesty* Rachelle Shendow*
Kim Braithwaite* Doug Sardelis* Kathy Childs*
Angela Broy* Anna Northcraft* Bonnie LaMalfa*
Bonnie Feltner* Sam Miller* Amy Lowell*
Janie Lyman* Adrian Taylor* Alicia Beach*
Jenny Fernandez* Randy Trenary* Kelley Trenary*
Nikki Koontz* Megan Marasco* Ruth Wenzel*
Kendra Sardelis* Andrea Kelleher* Mary Long*
Elizabeth Rutherford* Clay Brumback Ellen Hicks*
Jo Anderson* Kimberly Edgecomb* Stephanie Dulaney*
Colleen Nappi* Richard Nappi* Emily Spriggs™
Rodney Spriggs* Michelle Baker* Allyson Dovel*
Amy Eichenlaub* Katie Cochran* Julie Hoggatt*
Amy Jo Brumback*

(Signifies PAID /voting member of the EAA)

Debbie Hardesty, the EAA President, called the meeting to order at 6pm.

The minutes from the June 6th, 2017, meeting was available for review. Motion was made by Karen
Russell to accept the minutes as provided. Janie Lyman seconded the motion. All members voted in favor
of accepting the minutes as submitted.

Karen Russell presented the Treasurer’s report. The account balance is $ 31,641.22 ($ 29,268.31 sports;
$ 779.14 scholarships; $ 1,593.77 capital improvements). Tammi Rhoads made a motion to accept the
Treasurer’s report as provided. Anna Northcraft seconded the motion. All members voted to accept the
Treasurer’s report.

Committee Reports:

Bluegrass:

Laurie Harrell will be in charge of concessions. Coaches will be signing up for the 50/50 raffle fundraiser
in September. Parents from each team will work the concession stand while the student athletes sell
raffle tickets as a fundraiser for their team.

Scholarship:

Thank you notes were read from Natalie Lyman, Zoe Viza-Fernandez, Lexi Marasco, Bayne Gordon, Brett
McDonald, Kendall Benoit (EAA & water scholarship), and Ryanne Stevenson. Bonnie Broy also sent a
thank you note to the EAA for their donations to the Scholarship Program. Kim Braithwaite will continue
to be the scholarship chair.

To be eligible for EAA scholarships, one parent/guardian must be a paid member of the EAA, by
January 1st, and volunteered in the concession stand (there are sign-up sheets in the concession
stand).



Concessions:

Karen Russell is coordinating Football concessions (football needs about 12 workers per home game);
Andrea Kelleher & Mary Long are coordinating Volleyball concessions (volleyball needs 2 workers per
home game). When you work in the concession stand, please sign the book for record keeping purposes.

Apparel:
Michelle Nesslerodt & Hope Thoreson will continue to chair the apparel committee. They will have some

new apparel at the first home football game.

The email address for apparel is: eaaspiritwear@gmail.com (the address is case sensitive).

Old Business:

Dr. Bishop thanked the EAA for their donation of Athletic Training room supplies, Boys Basketball
uniforms & practice gear, HUDL program, Cheer uniforms & Golf bags.

New Business:

Sam Miller has graciously volunteered to do the Funnel Cake night again on September 15t @ the varsity
football game, which is “Little League Night”. Please mention to students needing community hours, to
contact Mr. Miller.

Kelley Trenary mentioned the football fundraiser “Paint Night” @ the VFW on Wednesday @ 6:00 pm;
costis $ 40.00.

Concession stand clean-up will be organized by Stephanie Dulaney, please contact her if you can help.
Tammi Rhoads motioned to adjourn the meeting; Karen Russell seconded the motion; all voted in favor.
With no further business the meeting was adjourned.

The next meeting will be:

Tuesday, September 12th, 2017 at 6pm.

To be eligible for EAA scholarships, one parent/guardian must be a paid member of the EAA, by January 1, and
volunteered in the concession stand (there are sign-up sheets in the concession stand).
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